Alternate Delegate Report for the AWSC-August 23, 2025

Dear Al-Anon Family,

This year seems to be passing by very quickly, but many blessings have come out of uncertain circumstances. I am grateful for a program that points to a higher power that is in control of everything and who I have learned to trust as a result.

I have received several shares for the next Al-A-Notes which I am happy to report. I am looking forward to getting more from our officers and members by the deadline of August 31, 2025. I want to thank Daisy for sending out several reminders since we are all busy.

I want to thank the officers and all of you for understanding that I was not able to publish the Al-A-Notes so far this year. I am hoping to do another one before the end of the year that may provide all the upcoming dates for the next year. I have much gratitude for Rose and Ann who conducted the Group and DR Orientations in my absence and for Theresa who transported the GR packets for me.

I had the privilege of attending the Ohio Al-Anon Convention August 1st and 2nd and was so grateful to see the great turnout. The chair and co-chair along with their amazing committee pulled off an amazing convention. I walked away with so much gratitude. Unfortunately, I could not attend Sunday due to a family reunion in Michigan, but I am sure Sunday was just as awesome as Friday and Saturday.

I am looking forward to the Face-to-Face 2-Day Fall Assembly meeting at the Belden Village in Canton, Ohio, October 18th and 19th.

Respectfully Submitted,

Merri G.

Your Panel 64 Alternate Delegate